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Dr. James Park to Retire 

Dr. Park is retiring as at March 26.  The Division acknowledges and thanks Dr. Park for his 
many years of dedicated service to his patients and his leadership on the Division board and 
committees.  We wish him all the best! 
 
Please join us in welcoming Dr. Ray Ng to the community.  Ray will take over Dr. Park’s 
practice at Tsawwassen Medical Clinic.  Originally from BC, Ray studied medicine in Canada, 
the USA and the Caribbean, completing his residency in underserved communities in Ohio.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assisted/Independent Living – The “Hub” 

The Division is pleased to announce that we have been approved for a year-long pilot project 
for Assisted/Independent Living at Augustine House.  Check your email for updates. 

Delta Mental Health - Learning Module 3 
“Management of Schizophrenia With Comorbid Physical Health Conditions” 

April 27, 2018 - Speaker: Ofer Agid, MD, Psychiatrist 

Delta Mental Health (South), 15 – 1835 – 56 Street 

11:45 – 12:00pm – Registration 

12:00 – 1:00pm – Scientific Presentation 

Lunch will be served    RSVP to Don Abadia by April 23  dabadia@its.jnj.co/778-773-8152 

Coming Soon!  Walk With Your Doc 

Doctors of BC invite doctors and their patients throughout the province to participate in a 
short walk for health and wellness.  South Delta’s walk is scheduled for Saturday, May 12 at 
Tsawwassen Mills.  Details to follow. 

 

 

Thank You for Your Help 

Thanks to all members and their staff for assisting with various forms 
of data collection (clinic visits, EMR statistics and the physician survey).  

Information gathered is critical as the Division prepares to build a case 
to support physician needs and help leverage clinical services in the 
community. 

Member Event – Integrated Care  

Please join us on Thursday, April 26 to review all of the information 

collected and develop direction and recommendations for next steps.  

An application will then be submitted to allow for continuing the work 
on PMH (Integrated Care).  Your engagement ensures that your voices 
will be heard at the provincial level.   


